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-

Trudy, 

I didn 1 t see anything 
come in on this-did you? 

I called Mike 1 s office on 
the chance he got it directly, 
but no one answered the phone. 

Maybe Cavanaugh 
had it put into the briefing 
book since they wanted it 
for the tri~ 

Eleanor 

5/22 

• 

Digitized from Box C40 of The Presidential Handwriting File 
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TO: 

FROM: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

May 20, 1976 

JIM CONNOR 

MIKE DUVAL 

For your information ------
Comments: 

Jim, please insure that the 
report back to the President 
runs through me. The Presi­
dent has some ideas on how 
we can use this to help in 
California . 

• 



MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

May 20, 1976 

JIM CAVANAUGH 

MIKE DUVAL:):) 

SAN DIEGO PRISON 

In a meeting yesterday with the President, San Diego Mayor 
Pete Wilson raised the subject of the Terrasanta Prison. 
The Mayor thanked the President for his decision to sell 
this facility as surplus Federal property. However, he 
pointed out that the decision was not being implemented 
quickly and, in fact, it appeared that the agencies in­
volved were dragging their feet. 

The President directed that the Domestic Council look into 
this immediately and report back as quickly as possible. 
May we please have a response by Saturday, May 22. 

Thank you. 

cc: Jim Conn~ 
Jim Cannon 

• 




